





The President's Corner

Hello Everyone,

How wonderful to see all of you here for a BMAL night filled with good friends, good food and good information.

Thank you to all of you who have contributed to the delicious array of food. Also, kudos to those who helped set up for our dinner, the hospitality committee, and to those of you who help us clean up....it takes a village.

BMAL is delighted to be able to present a \$500 scholarship to an art student from William Tennent High School. Our criteria was two fold: the student must be accepted in an art program and have financial need.

Tonight we will be voting on the 2015-16 BMAL Board. These members are to be commended for their commitment to our league. If you have concerns, suggestions, or an urge to help, see them! We invite anyone to the board meetings, and welcome each member to participate on any committee....it is the village thing again! Enjoy our time together tonight! Remember, we meet all summer....same place, same time. Enjoy your evening! Say hello to someone that you do not know!!

Our next trip is to the: Glencairn Museum

1001 Cathedral Road, Bryn Athyn, PA

Date: Friday June 5, 2015

Time: We will meet there at **2:15 PM** for a tour. Not all parts are Handicap accessible

Admission: Adults: \$10 • Seniors: \$8

Car pooling: If you would like to car pool and/or are willing to drive, please put your name on the sign up sheet.

Art Lends a Helping Hand

Rosemary Kozak, Susan Margraff and Carol Walker donated paintings to the Bingo Organization (a no kill cat shelter in Bensalem) for an auction to help support the 40 cats and 4 kittens at the shelter.



Northampton Library

Tear down: Fri., June 5 at 10 a.m.

First Niagara Bank

732 Norristown Rd., Maple Glen Set up: Fri., June 5 at 10:45 a.m. Tear down: Fri., June 26 at 9 a.m.

Bucks County Visitor Center

Tear down: Fri., June 19 at 10 a.m.

Huntingdon Valley Bank, Main Office 3501 Masons Mill Rd., Suite 401 Huntingdon Valley Set up: Wed., Aug. 5 at 10 a.m.

Fall theme • 4 month rotation

Please help with transporting show flats

Member News

Rosemary Kozak sold an etching at the Lower Bucks Community College gallery at their "Tuxedo" Exhibit.

Al Wiesner exhibited copies of his cartoon superhero "SHALOMAN" at the Wizard World Comic Convention at the Philadelphia Convention Center. People eagerly bought Al's collector issue. Al also took part in a panel discussion about his superhero, SHALOMAN.

Ellen Hall will have a one woman show - "Ivyland ... and Beyond" at the Presbyterian Church in Ivyland.

Opening: Sun., June 7 • 12-3 p.m. • Show runs until July 31.

Be part of the art!

Show and Tell - Summer Program

Bring 3 paintings and tell the group about your art and yourself.

June: members with last names ending in **A-I**

July: members with last names ending in **J-Q**

August: members with last names ending in R-Z

You may participate in August if you missed out in June or July.

The newsletter will be suspended for the summer months. Be back in September. Have a great summer.

Though we travel the world over to find the beautiful, we must carry it with us or we find it not.

Ralph Waldo Emerson

Please contact Lynne Whitsel with any information for the newsletter. Deadline is the Wednesday before the meeting. Phone: 215 355-5730 or Email: lynnedw@verizon.net

